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14 March 2023 
 

To: Parents and carers of children in Hammersmith and Fulham  
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Please check your child is up to date with their immunisations 
including MMR 
 
There have been recent cases of measles in London, so it’s important to 
make sure your child is up to date with all their routine vaccinations, to 
protect them from infectious diseases.  
 
Your children’s 12-month vaccinations and “pre-school booster” 
(given between 3 years 4 months, and 5 years - can be given later if 
you’ve missed it) are the best way to protect your child from measles 
and other infectious diseases.  
 
Check your child’s ‘red book’ or online records, and contact your GP 
practice if your child isn’t up to date or if you just want to have a chat 
about childhood vaccinations.  NHS vaccinations and when to have 
them - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

 
Dr Nicola Lang MA 
(Cantab) MBBS (Lond) 
MSc FFPH 
Director of Public Health 


